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Pinellas County Schools 

Our Vision 
100% Student Success 

Our Mission 

Educate and prepare 

each student for college, 

career, and life 

Our Values     

Commitment to Children, 

Families, and 

Community; Respectful 

and Caring Relationships; 

Cultural Competence; 

Integrity; Responsibility; 

Connectedness 

 

  

 
Dear Parents, 

Another school year is coming to a close.  The 2015/2016 school 

year has been an exciting year of learning and growing.  I would 

like to express my appreciation to the students, parents, and staff 

who have worked together to make Calvin Hunsinger a wonderful 

place to be five days a week! 

 

I would also like to thank everyone who attended our Casa Tina 

Restaurant Fundraiser Evening.  The funds raised enable us to 

continue our monthly Citizen of the Month program for our 

students, fund parent activities, and support our Positive Behavior 

Support program.   

 

We say goodbye to several staff members this year:  Mrs. 

Schroeder, Mrs. Farris, Mr. Jones, Mrs. Harris, Mrs. Pernas, and 

Mrs. Corrado.  We wish them all the best in their future endeavors. 

 

Please take the time to rest, relax, and READ this summer!  Daily 

recreational reading will help your child develop language and 

vocabulary skills.  Don’t forget our wonderful Pinellas Public 

Library Cooperative.  Please visit their website at 

http://www.pplc.us/index.shtml for information on their summer 

programs. 

Sincerely, 

Douglas Keimig, principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

Tuesday, June 7 

Last Day for Students 

SCHOOL DISMISSED 

TWO HOURS EARLY 

 

Monday, June 20 

First Day of ESY 

8:00 – 12:00 

 

Monday, July 4 

NO ESY 

 

Wednesday, August 10 

First Day of School! 

 

 
 

Bus Drivers Needed! 

The district transportation department is experiencing a critical shortage 

of bus drivers.  Bus drivers play an integral part of the education system, 

they set a strong role model for the children as well as represent the 

school district to the public.   

If you would be interested in becoming a  

Pinellas County School Bus Driver, please call 547-7294. 

  

http://www.pplc.us/index.shtml
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=school+bus+clip+art&id=921EC73739B3ED3EBDD4FFF7467829C57B183D4F&FORM=IQFRBA
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=school+bus+clip+art&id=921EC73739B3ED3EBDD4FFF7467829C57B183D4F&FORM=IQFRBA


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

January 
Elementary 

Martez 

Elroyce 

Jayden 

Kataveya 

Taylor 

Trae-Lee 

Middle 

Kayleigh 

Nathan 

Elijah 

Jakobe 

Rasheed 

High 
Trevor 

AJ 

Greg 

Dakota 

Eric 

 

 

 
 

  

  

 

April 
   Elementary 

Zi’nya 

Marcus 

Tyquan 

Elroyce 

Jayden 

Dameon 

Taylor 

Trae-Lee 

Middle 
Dylan 

Carlos 

Colby 

 

High 
Dillon 

Taylor 

Dakota 

Gregg 

Eric 

Brendan 

Trevor 

 

 

May 

Elementary 
Jayden 

Elroyce 

Caleb 

Keyshawn 

Tyquan 

Eddie 

Taylor 

Middle 
Michael 

Carlos 

Armani 

Grant 

Angel 

Izzy 

High 
Brenden 

Brandon 

Bryce 

Chris 

Domanic 

Keith 

Dillon 

Eric 

Greg 

 

 

 

March 

Elementary 
Elroyce 

Jayden 

Marcus 

Kataveya 

Middle 
Colby 

Brady 

Michael 

High 
Dillon 

Zachary 

Greg 

David  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 
Elementary 

Elroyce 

Jayden 

Kataveya 

Taylor 

Middle 
Cameron 

High 
Dillon 

February 

Elementary 

Elroyce 

Jayden 

Kataveya 

Taylor 

Middle 

 Cameron 

High 

Dillon 

Alex 

 

We Need You! 
Please consider joining our 2016/2017 School 

Advisory Committee (SAC).  This is a 
committee comprised of parents, teachers, 

administrators, support staff, and community 
members who assist in the development of 
our School Improvement Plan, our Parent 
Involvement Plan, and our Title 1 Budget.  
Our School Advisory Council meets on the 
second Monday of each month at 9:30 a.m. 
and 2:30 p.m.  Please call the school office 

for more information. 

Calling All Gardeners! 

Did you know that  

Calvin Hunsinger School  

has a Community Garden? 

 

 

 

We are looking for volunteers to 

help with the maintenance of our 

garden.  Please call the school if you 

would like more information. 

Congratulations to our Citizens of the Month! 
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http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=enjoy+gardening+clip+art&view=detailv2&adlt=strict&id=B9AFC9D2F4669E870E94BC3C9E99CE6A18136BEA&selectedIndex=162&ccid=z%2b3vFLFI&simid=608031915448927508&thid=OIP.Mcfedef14b1482f1923bd754207c6e652o0

